Legislators, please oppose SB494.
First it is an invasion of privacy, government taking medical information from individuals. Isn't that a

violation of Hippa?

Second, funding this additional layer of bureaucracy will require individuals to pay to submit a advance
directive, or further stress the state budget when the funds are desperately needed for health care for
kids and the elderly.

Oppose this unnecessary and invasive bill.
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